
Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

As the result of rigorous work at the GMJ, the second issue of the year includes exciting research articles, 
review articles, and case reports.

The number of submissions to GMJ has been increasing. Besides, we have been receiving manuscripts from 
diverse disciplines, which requires a broader Editorial Board coverage. In this respect, as of January 2021, we 
welcomed new colleagues in our Editorial Board;

Adıgüzel, Emre, Assoc. Prof. M.D.

Akıncı, Melih, Prof. M.D. 

Ayyıldız, Simel, Prof. DDS, Ph.D.

Çınar, Muhammet, Assoc. Prof. M.D.

Pakdemirli, Ahu, Assoc. Prof. M.D., Ph.D.

With their involvement, I believe the journal will continue to grow by delivering the most quality publications 
to our readers.

Again, I would like to express my gratitude to all submitting authors, reviewers, and editors for their 
contributions so far.

Prof. M.D. M. Ali Gülçelik
Editor-in-Chief
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